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Thank You 
The Chestico Museum benefits from the generosity 

of our membership and visitors for the services we 

are able to provide. We have been the recipient of 

many monetary donations. We thank Floyd Murphy, 

Tony Tran, Susan Smith, Andy Tran, Ben Tran, 

Holly Tran, Sheila & Bernie Allard, Dr. Micheal & 

Ethel Ojoleck, Ann Smith Macquarrie, Rachel 

Smith, Mary Layton, John MacDonald, Sandra 

Watts, Ann West, Mary Pellerine, Mary Matheson, 

Gordon Smith, Barrie Zwicker, David & Kate Nagle, 

Bernard & Joan Beaton, Allen Tobey, James 

MacKillop, Anna MacDonald, Colin MacDonald, 

Barb Cannon, Cathy Hawley, Earl Watts and Charlie 

MacDonald. Donations were made in memory of 

Kaye (MacIsaac) McKenna by Kathie McKenna and 

in memory of Ian MacDougall by Susan Hutchinson. 

Donations to our Building Fund were made in 

memory of Mary Claire MacDonald, Sr. Catherine 

Morris, Byron MacIsaac and Ron Goodall by Helen 

MacDonald. 

We are also grateful for volunteers help and so we 

thank Edgar Cormier for lawn mowing and for the 

use and set up of his sound system for our ceilidhs, 

George Goodall for plumbing assistance, Susan 

Mallette, John Gillies  and Colleen MacLeod for 

planting flowers and to our weekly ceilidh bakers – 

Catherine MacEachen, Helen MacDonald, Sandy 

Taylor and Betty Watts. 

Historical items, artifacts and archival materials are 

gratefully accepted. We thank, Willie MacIsaac, 

Francis MacDonald, Ron Allain, Jackie & Debra 

MacDonald, Catherine MacEachen, Neil MacIsaac, 

James MacKillop, Mike & Judy Lewis, John Gillies, 

Susan Mallette, Tony Campbell, Daniel Sangster, 

Monica Goodall, Christina MacDonell, Colleen 

O’Connor, Jane Bathurst, Angela Leighton, Robert 

Papsdorf, Rosemarie Sampson, Lillian Beaton, 

Marky Kauffmann, Archie MacDonald and Malia 

Watts. 

We also thank Ann Macquarrie for the Chestico 

Tartan Blanket, Helen MacDonald for the knitted 

Christmas stocking for our raffles, Sarah Robinson 

for a set of amplifiers, Tudi MacEachern for a display 

case and Seaside Convenience for a display rack. 

And finally, thank you to the province of Nova Scotia 

for funding through the Community Museums 

Assistance Program and the Municipality of the 

County of Inverness for project funding. 

Port Hood Then and Now – Part 3
This article continues Gordon Smith’s series showing the picture postcards of Port Hood and area matched 

with modern images taken in the summer of 2021. If you wish to see other articles in the series, go to 

bit.ly/PHPcards  

View 1: Bathing Beach, Port Hood, N. S. (1) 
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View 2: Bathing Beach, Port Hood, N. S. (2) 

View 3: Island View Campground 

View 4: Port Hood from Beach 

View 5: Port Hood, N.S. 
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We Remember 
 Sympathy is extended to the families of Chestico Museum & Historical Society members Teresa van Zutphen, 

Mary Claire MacDonald, John MacDougall and Julia MacDonald of Port Hood and Gordon MacIsaac of Glace 

Bay who passed away since our last newsletter. 

The aerial image above shows where Views 1 through 5 were taken. 

View 6: The Bathing Beach, Port Hood, C.B. 
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Rose (MacDonald) and Sonnie MacInnis – July 18, 1953 
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